Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Housing allocations
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Could the authority please provide information on how the need for housing is decided and which groups are considered to have priority.
Answer:
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain.  

The Council’s Housing Allocations Policy sets out how priorities are determined and properties allocated. The policy can be viewed via the following link.

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/housing/council-housing
Do the council have any veterans on their housing list? If so, how many? 
As at 01/10/2015 there were 5 households on the Housing Register who had been given priority due to leaving the armed forces.

How many veterans have been housed by the local authority in – 2015, 2014 and 2013? 
The number of households who had been given priority due to leaving the armed forces and were rehoused from the Housing Register was as follows:

	
	1 Bed
	2 Bed
	3 Bed
	Total

	2012 – 2013 (Information not recorded)
	-
	-
	-
	-

	2013 – 2014 
	1
	-
	-
	1

	2014 – 2015
	1
	1
	1
	3


How many people in total are on the waiting list for housing.

As at 01/10/2015 there were 10486 households on the Housing Register.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance Manager
Information Governance
Legal Services
1st Floor
16 New Walk
LEICESTER LE1 6UB 
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

